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From the desk of the Administrator

Resident’s Rights:
Money and Property:

Each resident has the right to manage personal finances, or if he or she so chooses, to designate another
party to manage them for him or her. We ask that all residents bring limited funds into the care center as
we have many other residents, visitors, and staff. Funds are not usually needed in the care center as the
care center pays for most outings and the beauticians will take payment via a billing method. Funds can
alsc be deposited into a resident trust account, which we strongly encourage.

We also have the option to have payments made though an ACH system, rather than having to mail/write
out checks. Please contact Teresa Selken if you are interested in this option.

If you have any questions regarding this resident’s right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the
Care Center. 319-442-3234.

Temporary Nurse Aide Positions Available!

Full & Part-Time 2nd (2pm-10pm) and 3rd Shift (10pm-6am)
NO CERTIFICATION OR EXPERIENCE REQUIRED

Earn 13.50 per hour PLUS Shift and Weekend Differential
($3.00 per hour 2nd shift, $1.50 per hour 3rd shift & $2.00 per hour
weekends)

Through a new approved program
you can take a few simple steps to
be eligible to work at Keystone Care
Center as a Temporary Nurse Aide. f

If interested contact Lindsay Niebes, / ‘
RN/Director of Nursing by calling |
319-442-3234 or emailing
Iniebes@keystonecare.org



Congrats to Sue Kaloupek, Laundry/Housekeeping
Supervisor for 30 years of service to Keystone
Nursing Care Center!! Sue is and has been a key
part of keeping our facility one of the best around!
Thank you Suell!

Reminder of Cold Weather:

If you are bringing in warmer clothes for your loved ones,
please be sure to mark them with their

names or have our Laundry staff assist you

with this. Also let the nurses station know so

that they may update the inventory list. This /(ft/
will help us to be sure everyone gets the ‘

correct clothing items. Thank you! ﬂ
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HELP WANTED:

CNA's Full & Part-Time 2nd Shift (2pm-10pm) &
3rd Shift (10pm-6am)

*If you are not certified and wish to become
please call for more information

Housekeeping/Laundry Aide Full-Time (6am-
2pm}

Dietary Aide Part-Time (4pm-8pm)
Breakfast Cook Part-Time (6am-2pm)

All positions are required to work every other
weekend

If interested call 319-442-3234 or email Lindsay
Niebes RN/Director of
Nursing Iniebes@keystonecare.org
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Hallway
Bowling—it is

always a
favorite!!!

Hard to believe it is
already fall!

Working hard to get
the care center
decorated thanks to
the help of our
residents!!!
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

. Due to the isolation requirements we have to uphold, all other events
and activities have been cancelled for the month of October. If you

have any questions please let us know. Thank you for your
understanding as we work through this pandemic together, safely.

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can
also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treat-
ment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Admin-
istrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH, 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943,
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